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NWU has received a complaint that The Intelligent Optimist magazine still owes 
one of its freelancers about $1,500 (out of an original $4,000) for work done over 
a year ago, despite many promises of payment and intervention by an NWU 
grievance offer. Writers should keep this in mind when considering whether to 
take an assignment from the publication. The NWU is interested in hearing from 
other writers who may have had problems with The Intelligent Optimist. Please 
contact the grievance and contract division at: gcdcoordinator@nwu.org.	
  


